SAMUEL FIELD Y + CENTRAL QUEENS Y ARE NOW



Clearview Assistance Program 163-59 17th Avenue Whitestone, NY 11357

Phone: 718-352-4157

Fax: 718-352-7638 capnorc@commonpointqueens.org

July 31, 2023,

Dear Council Member Palladino,

I am writing this letter to express sincere thanks for securing a SU CASA grant for the Clearview Assistance Program (CAP NORC) in Fiscal Year 2023. This grant provided NORC residents the opportunity to work with a teaching artist from Dance Parade, Inc. who along with our members, created and rehearsed a series of fun and engaging dance numbers. The program culminated with a final performance held on June 28th, 2023 at the Clearview Assistance Program which was attended by dozens of NORC members, their families and friends. This project was very successful in that participants expressed that it kept them physically active, taught them new dance skills and helped to foster meaningful friendships.

The older adults of District 19 are fortunate to have you generously supporting programs like CAP NORC to help reduce social isolation and enhance their quality of life.

Thank you again for your support of the SU CASA initiative, the work of Dance Parade, Inc. and our NORC members.

With my best regards,

Jaimeson Champion, LMSW

Senior Program Director, Clearview Assistance Program

CC: Dance Parade, Inc.